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                                                             PRESS RELEASE 

The Head of Voula’s General Hospital "ASKLIPIIO" Mr. Theodore Roupas, announces the full 
reopening of the Dialysis Unit, from April 3, 2017. 

 
 

The major renovation projects and simultaneous installation of a new water treatment system of 
the Unit are completed, according to modern standards of Ministry of Health, giving eighteen (18) 
modern dialysis stations. 

 

 

The above mentioned projects are sponsored by "AEGEAS N.G.O.", represented by Mr. 
Athanasios Martinos. 


